
Clyde – are focussing on addition within 10 and are beginning to read Storyworld books. They 

will start their festivals topic this term and will make many different crafts. Well done to Matthew 

McGeough for developing his social skills and making new friendships in Class Clyde. 

Lomond – have been  learning about how sounds are made. They are making 3D spiders and 

pumpkins in the Hallowe’en craft lessons. They are also getting out of school to Polllok Park and 

Rosshall Park to for exciting Forest Schools activities. 

Nevis  – have had swimming lessons and have really enjoyed these and made great progress. 

The children have completed art work about Autumn. 

Thistle -   have been working hard to develop a range of skills in P.E. They’ve enjoyed playing 

tennis, hockey and learning new parachute games.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

         

 
 

Please remember to install our school app to your smartphones. This is an 

excellent way of ensuring good communication with families.  It is 

very easy to install and to navigate. Download the ScotEd app 

and then choose Sandwood Primary School.  

Also, remember to follow us on Twitter/X .  

Our website is another good place for sourcing information.                     
 www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
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As always if you require any 

further information please do 

not hesitate  to contact Mrs 

Blair (Principal Teacher) on :                                 

0141 883 8367 

ablair@sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

                                      

    Halloween                                                                                                                          

Halloween parties will take place on the 

afternoon of Tuesday 31st October within the 

pupils' classrooms. School will provide treats 

for this. As always could children please bring 

a water bottle to school with them.  

As in previous years, we request that 

pupils do not come to school dressed up, this 

is to support our inclusive education policy. 

Pupils should attend school in their school 

uniform.  
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